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Reminders:  
-Tuesday, November 6th, 
6:00pm, Continuous 
Quality Improvement 
Team Meeting 
 
-Friday, November 9th- 
Children’s Choice will be in 
the gym. 
 
-Friday, November 16th-  
3:45pm  The Turkey Trot 
 
- November 19th- 23th- 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences and 
Thanksgiving Break. You 
Must Sign Up By Thursday, 
November 13th.  
 
- 
 
 
 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 615-5058 
 

Office Phone: 296-2880 
 

Site Email: 
sombradelmonte@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 

 

 
Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

November is History Month at Sombra Del Monte 
Our activities this month will be focused on History. We will be running the 

following clubs:  Ancient Egyptian Adventure Club with Megan and Arisbeth, 

Architecture and Planning Club with Andrea and Animal Crafts Club with Marie. 

Ethan and Evan will be leading Football Club in the mornings.  We will relive The 

Oregon Trail with Sommer and recreate The Gold Rush with David as well.  

 
You’re Invited!  
We have some opportunities for you to get involved with the Sombra Children’s 
Choice Community. 

Tuesday- November 6th, 6:00pm- Continuous Quality Improvement Team 
Meeting- Thank you to all of the families who filled out a survey. Please join us 
as we discuss ways to make Children’s Choice better.  Dinner will be provided! 
 

Friday- November 16th- The Annual Turkey Trot-  Every year one of the staff 

dresses up like a turkey and the kids chase the turkey. The winners of the race 

will win a real turkey or traditional Thanksgiving dishes. Families are welcome to 

come and watch. The race will begin at 3:45pm on the Grass Field.  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paint Party Club 
We worked on a different kind of painting every Tuesday 

morning this month. Edmond said- “You could like 
paint and then you could grab a straw and blow on 
the liquid and you could make tree branches.  And if 
you didn’t want to do that you could just go paint 
instead.”  
 
 
 

 
 

 
Roctober Music Trivia 

This month the kids learned about classic rock 
music.  Gi Gi explains- “It was a song about 
Roctober. We popped balloons and we got candy 
out of them. And we passed it to other people like 
around and around…The game was called hot 
potato.” Conner added, “We were popping balloons 
so we had a piece of candy and, we had to read the 
question on it and respond. The questions were 
about bands and music.” 

 

 
Juggling Club 

Alessia explains- “Juggling is when you throw stuff 
in the air and you try to catch it. In this case it was 
scarves. So you throw one in the air, you catch that 
and you throw the other one in the air.  And we are 
trying to teach the littles how to throw. You can 
juggle with two or more.  Eli added- “The scarves 
are pretty light.” Erika said “its fun, the scarves are 
really pretty when they go up in the air.” We will 
continue Juggling Club next month.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rock Solid-Breaking Geodes  

Justin said- “We were passing around a geode. The 
geode is made from the earth. I was the one that 
took the pictures.” Jeremiah said- “We learned that 
geodes get formed by the water, when the water 
seeps down into the rock and then when it 
evaporates it leaves all the rocks and stuff.” 

 



 

 

 

 
 


